
 
 
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Legacy Community Health Services, A Texas nonprofit corporation, 

hereinafter referred to as “Legacy" in Houston, TX in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive the funding for this project is located at 1415 California Street Houston, TX 

77006. 

The funding would be used to renovate an existing building and turn it into a school-based 

healthcare clinic. This clinic will provide healthcare services to students at that elementary 

school and in other schools in the area. Legacy successfully operated 34 school-based clinics and 

have a proven record of success.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

M 
Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 


